
UMESCHANDRA COLLEGE 
13, Surya Sen Street, Kolkata – 700012 

& 
FC-129, Sector-III, Salt Lake, Kolkata – 700106 

Date: 19.09.2021 

NOTICE 
 It is hereby notified that the admission of the students in B.Com (H) and (G) Semester I 

(under CBCS) for the academic session 2021-22 is being conducted purely on merit 

basis. In case of any query, the applicants are strictly instructed to communicate directly 

with the college authority responsible for the admission process (Mobile no. 9749334102, 

7044362190, 8759682549, 7003022681) and not to get influenced by any other 

person/middleman even if the admission is promised by them, since the ultimate decision 

will be taken by the college authority based on merit and nothing else. It is further notified 

that the candidates are required to patiently wait for the further notification in the college 

website regarding the next list of selected 

candidates. 

  
 

Principal 
Umeschandra College 


